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FEC
NEW email address for Faculty Effort & Cost Share questions!

Several groups within Financial Management are beginning to use a new system, Request Tracker, for collecting and responding to customer inquiries.  The biggest change you'll notice is that any effort report, or cost share questions directed to personal email addresses will be rerouted to Request Tracker for processing.  This means you'll begin to see responses from the efecs@uw.edu email address.

By using the efecs@uw.edu  email for any new questions, you can be assured that all your questions will be promptly answered and from system/process experts. 

Training Opportunity – Coming Soon
Coming soon! Faculty Effort Reporting - The Basics. This class is designed for staff new to the effort reporting process. We will discuss the reasons why we do effort reporting and provide tools to successfully review the reports.    Watch your email for details!
Faculty Effort Certification, Beyond the Basics is in development and will be offered later in the year. Please contact efecs@u.washington.edu if you have any particular topics you would like included. 

Cost Share Calculator for Academic Cycles

Academic departments who are reporting effort on the cycles 9/16-3/15 and 3/16-9/15 should continue to use the “Quarterly” calculator. While cost share will be averaged over the two quarters to display on the FEC, MAA will continue to enter the cost share into quarters. Departments should prepare the Quarterly Cost Share Calculator spreadsheet to attach to the GC1 Addendum.

MAA will take the averaged cost share and enter it appropriately in quarters in the cost share module. For instance, if there is 10% cost share only in spring, the FEC for the 3/16-9/15 cycle will show a 5% commitment. MAA will then double the 5% and put the full 10% commitment in spring. 
eFECS News

The Online Certification phase of eFECS is well underway BUT we need your input! 

If you are an FEC Coordinator processing FECs now, please take time to complete a survey available here: https://catalyst.uw.edu/webq/survey/gat3/132034.  Reply to Survey by May 27, 2011.

Information collected may be used to improve system processes and shape future training improvements. If you have any questions, please contact Gwen Trentham at gat3@uw.edu or Mary Friedmar at mf4@uw.edu
Note-Catalyst surveys sometimes do not work well with Internet Explorer version 8. If you get an error message when you click the link, please copy and paste the link into another browser such as Mozilla Firefox or Google Chrome.










 Questions: efecs@u.washington.edu 
